

## St. Mary's Convent High School

**KANPUR** 

17th May, 2021

Dear Parents,

Although the Government has allowed online classes for cl. 9 to 12 from the 20th May, We wish to extend the summer vacation till 6th of June 2021, as quite a number of children and their parents are affected by COVID-19 and is recovering.

MARY CONVENTA

Hope by 2nd week of June things will become better.

NOTE: ONLINE CLASSES WILL BEGIN FOR CLASSES LKG to CL. 12 FROM 7<sup>th</sup> JUNE 2021

STAY HOME!

STAY HEALTHY!

STAY SAFE!

Regards,

Sr. Prabha C.J.

Principal

Principal St. Mary's Convent High School 53, Tagore Road Kanpur

